
U P C O M I N G  N E W S :

May
4th Finals Week  

8th Commencement Day

10th Summer Classes Begin

August
21st Summer Classes End

25th Fall Semester Begins

Pizza & the Paper and Donuts & the Divine will be will

returning in the Fall ! ! ! Make sure to be on the lookout for

updates and invitations to join future events !

Smooth Transitions 

information will be emailed 

out to the coordinators 

and mentors as the summer

progresses .

H A V E  A  G R E A T  A N D
S A F E  S U M M E R ! ! !

As we end the semester, the Office of
Diversity and Inclusion would like to thank
everyone for their involvement,
participation, and support this last academic
year. We are looking forward to returning in
the fall with new events and new students!

Make sure to be on the look out for updates
on Smooth Transitions and Orientation Days
as well as staying up to date with the office
through our social media.

We will resume the ODI newsletter in
September, see you in the Fall!
 

SPRING SEMESTER 2021

Congratulations
to the Graduating

Class of 2021!

ODI NEWSLETTER UPDATE
T H E  O F F I C E  O F  D I V E R S T I Y  A N D  I N C L U S I O N  N E W S L E T T E R

M A Y  2 0 2 1  I  E D I T I O N   6

@capitalodi
Email us: odi@capital.edu




